
  

 

 
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 

Regular Meeting  

July 8, 2014 
 

 The Council presented Stephen Cryan a resolution honoring his service on the Village Center 

Enhancement Committee for the Village of Pinehurst. 

 Council passed a resolution honoring Sandy Race for her service on the Conservation 

Commission. 

 Council passed a resolution honoring Linda Querec for her service on the Conservation 

Commission. 

 Council passed a resolution authorizing the rental of a safe deposit box with PNC Bank.  

 Council passed an ordinance amending the budget for the funding of the Arboretum 

Monument for “Joyce’s Meadow.” 

 Council discussed the need to establish a Deer task force and determined to appoint members 

to this committee at their next regular meeting. Councilmember Strickland agreed to be the 

Chairperson of this task force. 

 Bruce Gould briefed the Council about an interlocal agreement with Moore County regarding 

addressing services for each municipality. Council agreed to review this agreement at a 

future meeting. 

 Councilmember Campbell discussed an upcoming project for staff and Council to evaluate 

Village-owned land. 

 Mayor Fiorillo discussed alleged short term rental issues around Lake Pinehurst and asked 

staff to gather information. 

 Staff briefed Council on the Village Manager search process noting approximately 30 

applications with a cutoff date of July 25. 

 


